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Intergenerational Summer Luncheon Project 

 
 

Monday 29th July 2024, 1.30pm - 5.30pm: Planning session - making cards, decorations, and 
gifts, as well as food preparation.  
 
Tuesday 30th July 2024, 9.45am – 2.45pm: (Lunch & refreshments will be provided)  
Set up venue, prepare & cook food, chat to and play games with the guests. 
 
Venue for both sessions:  Diss & District Bowls Club, Lower Denmark Street, Diss IP22 4BE 
 
 
Hello 

 
Are you a young person who is passionate about helping your local community, bringing different 
generations together, gaining experience in cooking for a group, and running an event?  
 
The South Norfolk Youth Advisory Board is looking for enthusiastic young people aged 11 – 19 
years to help plan and run an Intergenerational Summer Luncheon for the older generation of 
Diss. The lunches are held three times each year, and they have become a favourite event with 
our regular guests, as they enjoy the interaction within the community.  
             
If you would like to attend, please post the completed consent form to MTM at the address at the 
top of this letter at least five working days before the session. If we have not received a signed 
form through the post (no emails, scans or photos), you will be unable to attend.  Places are 
limited, so will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. 
 

We are able to offer transport to the session if you cannot get there yourself. However, this may be 
shared with another young person, and you may be expected to wear a face covering or mask on 
the journey. Please only request transport if you really need it. 
 

Please visit our website www.mtmyouthservices.org.uk for further information about: 

• Consent forms  

• Taxi Journeys for activities  

• Concerns and complaints 
 

If you find that you can no longer make this session, please let us know as soon as possible. 
There are always waiting lists, and we can offer your place to someone else.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

Julia Fairbrother 
SNYAB Youth Worker                        
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